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HERITAGE PLACES ACT 1993 

Notice to Extend the Period for Written Submissions 
on Whether to Confirm an Entry in the South Australian 

Heritage Register 

NOTICE is hereby given, pursuant to Section 18 (1a) of the 
Heritage Places Act 1993, that I, Ian Hunter, Minister for 
Sustainability, Environment and Conservation, extend the period 
for written submissions on whether or not to confirm the entry of 
Victoria Park Racecourse (North-East Precinct), Fullarton Road, 
Adelaide provisionally entered in the South Australian Heritage 
Register on 8 October 2014, by three months in the public interest. 
Any person can make a written representation to the South 
Australian Heritage Council on whether or not to confirm the 
entry by 21 April 2015. 

Dated 16 January 2015. 

          IAN HUNTER, Minister for Sustainability, 
Environment and Conservation 
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